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The Universal Peace Federation - UK is very saddened to hear of the tragic events of London Bridge and 
Borough Market.  
 
Our thoughts and prayers must be with the families and friends of those who have lost their lives or were 
injured last night and in other recent incidents.  
 
It is even more sad that these indiscriminate killings were in the name of ‘Allah’.  
 
Islam is a peaceful religion but a tiny number have chosen to use terrorist violence as a misguided 
expression of their faith.  
 
 We must maintain the unity of the communities within the UK because within the common values that 
all faiths hold, as well as those who profess no faith, is the inherent strength of the United Kingdom.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


